
From: Simon Miller [mailto:Simon.Miller@afap.org.au]  

Sent: Monday, 20 November 2017 3:24 PM 
To: Chambers - Gostencnik DP 

Subject: RE: AM2014/253 - Aircraft Cabin Crew Award 2010 

 
Dear Ms Goldie, 
 
Thank you for your email. 
 
The Australian Federation of Air Pilots is not entitled to represent any employees covered by the 
Aircraft Cabin Crew Award 2010 and therefore has no interest in participating in the Commission’s 
review of this award. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Simon Miller 
Industrial Advisor 
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